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SUMMARY: 
A representative from the University of California will provide an update on a recently 
adopted policy to establish cohort-based tuition pricing.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
This is an information item; no action is required. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
In July 2021, the University of California (UC) Board of Regents approved a multi‐year 
Tuition Stability Plan that affects Tuition, the Student Services Fee, and Nonresident 
Supplemental Tuition (NRST) for undergraduates and graduate students. Cal Grant 
awards for eligible UC students cover their Tuition and Student Services Fees.  
 
For UC undergraduates, the increases will be assessed on a cohort basis beginning in 
Fall 2022. This means that charges for each entering cohort will be higher than the 
amounts charged to prior cohorts but will remain flat for the duration of a student’s 
enrollment, up to six years.  
 
Shawn Brick, Executive Director for Student Financial Support at the UC Office of the 
President, will present briefly on the tuition plan. 
 
RESPONSIBLE PERSON(S): 
 
Jake Brymner, Director 
Government & External Relations 
 
Shawn Brick 
Executive Director for Student Financial Support 
University of California, Office of the President 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 
Summary of Tuition and Fees Approved by Regents 


